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Dear Consultee/Commentator 
 
 

Health Technology Appraisal 
 

Drugs for the treatment of pulmonary arterial hypertension 

 As you know the first Appraisal Committee meeting for the above appraisal 
was held on 3 October 2007. The committee has requested that additional 
analysis be undertaken by the Assessment Group (West Midlands health 
Technology Assessment Collaboration) before it provides its advice to the 
Institute. 

Consequently, the Institute has decided to extend the timelines of the 
appraisal in order that the additional analysis is undertaken. As a result an 
Appraisal Consultation Document (ACD) will not be issued to consultees at 
this time, as previously planned. 

It is our intention is to reschedule the appraisal as follows: 

• Next  Committee meeting to discuss this appraisal – 5 February 2008 

If you have any queries please feel free to contact me.  
 
Warm Regards,  
Natalie 
  
Natalie Bemrose 
Technology Appraisals Project Manager 
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